
Dardenne Greenway
Bluebird Meadow to O’Fallon Sports
Park

The City of O’Fallon, St. Charles
County, and Great Rivers Greenway
are partnering to build a new
greenway connection between
Bluebird Meadow and O’Fallon Sports
Park.
This connection was identified as one
of the nine priorities in the St. Charles
County Greenway Master Plan and is
an important step in closing the gap in
Dardenne Greenway between Bluebird
Meadow in Dardenne Prairie and
Highway N in Cottleville.

This new section of the greenway will start at Bluebird Meadow and run one
mile west through O’Fallon Sports Park to the Highway K shared-use path.



The City of O’Fallon, St. Charles County, and Great Rivers
Greenway have been working with the community and project
partners on the preliminary design for this section of the
Dardenne Greenway. This project has been awarded a federal
grant through the Transportation Alternatives Program.
Construction is anticipated to begin in Fall 2026. Completion of
the project is anticipated in late 2027.

Project Status

Marla G. McDonnell
Great Rivers Greenway
Civic Engagement Manager
314-655-1316
MMcDonnell@GRGstl.org

Contact:
Lillian Thomas
City of O’Fallon
Project Manager
636-379-3659
LThomas@ofallonmo.gov

Visit GreatRiversGreenway.org or scan the QR code to learn
more and sign up for project updates

About Great Rivers Greenway
Great Rivers Greenway (GRG) is a public agency created by public vote in 2000 to build
parks and greenways in St. Louis City, St. Louis County, and St. Charles County.
Greenways are paved trails where people can walk, run, bike, use a wheelchair, or push a
stroller. There are more than 135 miles of greenways and counting for you to enjoy!

OPEN HOUSE
JOIN US! Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025

Time: 4-6pm
Location: Renaud Center

2650 Tri Sports Cir,
O'Fallon, MO 63368

To learn more about
this project and other

trail projects
happening in O’Fallon!


